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July 13, 2020 

 

NOTICE OF CHANGE OF LOG-IN INFORMATION FOR THE MARKET 

WORKGROUP WORKSHOP No. 3, ON WEDNESDAY, JULY 15, 2020 

 
 

Re: In the Matter of Carbon and Electricity Markets Stakeholder Work Group, 

Docket UE-190760 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

 
The access to participate in the Markets Work Group (MWG) workshop on Wednesday, July 15, 

2020 has changed. The new information for participating in the workshop is: 

 

https://pacificorp.zoom.us/j/97350557063?wd=emJmUktHSDZWU3ZBMDVvRHl6UDRxQT09 

Meeting ID: 973 5055 7063 

Password: 770923 

Dial by your location 

        +1 346 248 7799 US (Houston) 

        +1 669 900 6833 US (San Jose) 

        +1 253 215 8782 US (Tacoma) 

        +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago) 

        +1 646 558 8656 US (New York) 

 
 

Persons interested in the markets workgroup may sign up for Docket U-190760 by contacting 

the UTC Records Center to be added to the service list via email at records@utc.wa.gov, 

phone by calling 360-664-1234 or TTY 1-877-210-5963. Requests made by mail or courier 

should be addressed to: 

 

Mark Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

https://pacificorp.zoom.us/j/97350557063?wd=emJmUktHSDZWU3ZBMDVvRHl6UDRxQT09
mailto:records@utc.wa.gov
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If you have questions related to the Markets Work Group, please contact Commission Senior 

Policy Adviser Steve Johnson or Commerce Energy Policy Manager Glenn Blackmon. Steve 

Johnson may be reached by email at steven.johnson@utc.wa.gov, or by phone (360) 481- 

1573. Glenn Blackmon may be reached by email at glenn.blackmon@commerce.wa.gov and 

by phone at (360) 339-5619. 
 

 

 

 

MARK L. JOHNSON MICHAEL FURZE 

Executive Director and Secretary Assistant Director, Energy Division 

Washington Utilities and Washington Department of Commerce 

Transportation Commission 
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